
Chatrium Hotel Riverside Bangkok was
awarded a “Thailand MICE Venue Standard
2017” Certificate

Thailand’s Deputy Prime Minister General Thanasak Patimaprakorn (right), recently presented a
certificate of “Thailand MICE Venue Standard in 2017 (Meeting Room Category)” to Mr. Patrick
Manthe (left), General Manager of Chatrium Hotel Riverside Bangkok. The event was organized by
the Thailand Convention and Exhibition Bureau (Public Organization).
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